National Council of the Churches of Christ in the USA



December 10, 1997

Office of the General Secretary

Mr. George Gebner Ms. Kate Duncan Cultural Environment Movement P.O. Box 31847 Philadelphia, PA 19104

Dear George and Kate:

In response to your memo of December 1, 1997, and to my disappointment, I will not be able to attend the CEM Board Meeting in February, 1998. My calendar has already begun to fill up rapidly for the coming year which looks to be a very busy and challenging one!

I have reviewed the agenda outlined in the memo and have no additions to submit. I have also noted the date and place for the next convention in March of 1999 which I trust is a very exciting prospect at this time.

Please keep me informed of key information and decisions based on the outcome of the board meeting. I look forward to hearing from you.

paga kanjarga sa giparan sinapat ilianda ni ni jarinara

STRANGE - POPULARE FORESTA SELECTION TO SELECTION TO A CONTRACTOR AND A SERVICE OF THE SELECTION OF THE SELE

Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,

(Rev. Dr.) Joan Brown Campbell

General Secretary

JBC:jm: seek hydrocytes vijitaase carteerij gestent, isa roman great in stenasion at